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New Federal Political Contribution Limits 
The Federal Election Commission (FEC) has released updated contribution limits for individuals, political 
action committees (PACs), and state and national party committees for the 2017-2018 election cycle. The 
limit for contributions by individuals to federal candidates remains at $2,700 per election, but the FEC has 
increased the limits for contributions made by individuals and nonmulticandidate PACs to the national 
party committees. 

Click here to download a chart with the 2017-2018 federal contribution limits. 

  

https://www.akingump.com/images/content/5/5/v4/55355/2017-2018-Federal-Contribution-Limits.pdf


 
 

 

   2 

Contact Information 
If you have any questions regarding this alert, please contact: 

Melissa Laurenza 
Partner 
mlaurenza@akingump.com 
202.887.4251 
Washington, D.C. 

Sam Olswanger 
Policy Advisor 
solswanger@akingump.com 
202.416.5142 
Washington, D.C. 

Nathan Stern 
Public Policy Specialist 
nstern@akingump.com 
202.416.5534 
Washington, D.C. 

Nate King 
Public Policy Specialist 
nking@akingump.com 
202.416.5366 
Washington, D.C. 

 
 


